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From: Mathew Orzechowski
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Friday, January 27, 2023 7:51:49 PM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. While it is indeed important to understand and
seek to address the concerns of nearby businesses, the Truman Road protected bike lanes
deserve to be preserved and completed. Undoing the work that has already been done is a step
backwards for the community. It is an inefficient and poorly thought out action which shows
the bikers, micromobility users, and other non-drivers of this community that this city council
doesn't take their needs seriously. We can find a consensus that addresses the needs of
businesses AND of non-drivers, but Ordinance 230092 is not it.


Regards, 
Mathew Orzechowski 
3618 Pennsylvania Ave
Kansas City, MO 64111
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